
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
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School 

 

 

Book your seat for 
the children’s  
performance of the 
Lion King  
 

The performances will be held on 13th & 14th 
July at 1.15pm on the school playground. 
Due to government restrictions, we can only 
allow 30 guests at each performance, 
therefore, seats are limited to two per family 
and will be issued on a ‘first come basis’. 
Don’t worry if you are unable to make one 
of the performances as they will be filmed 
and put on the school website. 
 

If you would like to book a seat please 
return the booking slip below or email 

bursar@haskayne.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 
  

 

 

Decking 
A BIG THANK YOU to Emma and 
Kevin for all their hard work with the 
decking project. It looks fabulous and 
we will have the official opening on 
the last day of term. 
 

 

End of Term 
School will close for the summer 
holidays on Friday 16th July at 1pm. 
Children can be collected from 
12.30pm but must be collected by 1pm 
when then school closes. 
Lunch this day will be a picnic. 
 
The children will be having a class 
party and saying goodbye to our year 
6 pupils. Unfortunately, due to 
government restrictions, we are unable 
to invite parents to the school to say 
goodbye to our year 6 pupils.  
 
We wish them good luck in their 
exciting adventure at high school. 
 

 

 

Thank you to those parents who sent in a 
raffle prize this week. 

We are holding a second non-uniform day 
on Wednesday 30th June for raffle prize 
donations. These can be anything e.g. 
Bottles, chocolates, vouchers. Toys, toiletries, 
gifts etc, provided they are new and suitable 
for a raffle prize. 
 
Tickets cost £1 each and will be on sale in 
the school office from Monday 28th June.  
The raffle will be drawn on Monday 12th July 
and the winners announced on Tuesday 13th 
July. 

 

 

 
 

 Star of the week    
This week we have awarded our KS1 Star of 

the week award to DW and our 
 KS2 award to EG    

Well done! 

 
 



 

 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………… 
 
I would like to book …………. ticket/s for the 
performance of the Lion King on: 
 

         Tuesday 13th July    /   Wednesday 14th July 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………… 
 

 

 

 
Dates for Diary 

Date Event Time 

30 June Non-uniform day for a donation of 
raffle prizes 

All day 

7 July All Days Farm visit to the school All day 

7 July New reception parents meeting 3.30pm 

9 July WLSP Olympic Torch Relay from our 
school to Halsall School 

11.50am 
start 

13 July Lion King Performance 1.15pm 

14 July Lion King Performance 1.15pm 

15 July  Sport’s Day – for children only PM 

16 July Year 6 Leavers’ garden party 
School closed for the summer holidays 
at 1pm 

 
1pm 

2 September Back to school 8.55am 
 


